
Tommie McKenzie
Lovell

Dear Members of the Labor Committee,
I am writing today to let you know that that I strongly oppose Representative Thom 
Harnett bills LD 151 and LD1022. These two bills would destroy the working 
relationship that the Maine farmers and their employees have for no other reason than 
a pollical power move. They jeopardize our farms and drive the cost of food for all in 
Maine.
As a life-time farmer and a member of the Maine Farm Bureau, I encourage to vote 
against Representative's Harnett "anti-farming" bills LD 151 and LD 1022
Thank you
Tommie C. McKenzie
Lovell, Maine 


